
From: Ann Arbor Renter's Commission <renterscommission@a2gov.org> 

To:  

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 at 10:54:37 AM EST 

Subject: RE: Any thoughts on help with daughter apartment sublease at Landmark Apartments 

 

Good morning,  

  

I’m sorry to hear about this situation. Rental Housing Services can assist with identifying a potential 

housing code violation. They can be contacted at rentalhousing@a2gov.org.  

  

Take care,  

  

Kristen 

  

Kristen Vander Lugt, Deputy Clerk - Operations (she/her/hers) 

Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall |301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI  

Direct dial (734) 794-6140 Ext. 41404 

kvanderlugt@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org 

Follow the Clerk’s Office on Instagram @a2cityclerk 

 

2024 marks Ann Arbor’s 200th anniversary! Learn more! 

  

  

Sent: Friday, December 27, 2024 2:04 PM 






